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April 30, 2021 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro                            The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman                                                         Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations                             Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, DC 20515                                      Washington, DC 20515 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Veterans Park and Hamtramck Stadium Restroom Renovation 

project in fiscal year 2022. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of 

Hamtramck located at 3401 Evaline Street, Hamtramck, Michigan 48212. The funding would be 

used to rehabilitate one of three historical brick structures from historic Hamtramck Stadium, one 

of only five remaining Negro League ballparks still in existence, into a restroom for Veterans 

Park. I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Brenda L. Lawrence 

Member of Congress 

 

 

 


